INVITATION TO AGM IN THE NETHERLANDS
De Organisatie van Slechthorende Jongeren, SHJO welcomes the current and future  member organisations of IFHOHYP to participate in the Annual General Meeting (AGM) in Utrecht!

The AGM will be held 5th – 8th of May 2005. SHJO offers bed and board and some thematic workshops will be arranged by the AGM organisers and IFHOHYP Board. 

The participants have to pay for their own trips to/from the Netherlands.
Only 1 delegate and 1-2 observers per IFHOHYP member organisation can participate. Any youth or other organisation, which is not a member of IFHOHYP, can send its representatives as observers to the AGM. Hard of hearing individuals from non-member countries are also welcome to apply to participate in the AGM as observers. Since places are limited, the amount of observers can be discussed directly with the organisers.

The applications should be addressed to: info@shjo.nl and must contain: your name, address and country, the name of your organisation and Email address. Deadline for the applications is April 8th. Only 30 participants can participate in the AGM. 

Please note that only those delegates from member organisation have a right to vote who paid their membership fees before or at the AGM. You will be notified on this soon by IFHOHYP Board. For membership in IFHOHYP and membership fees please see http://www.ifhohyp.org/php/page.php?page=members. You can also contact the IFHOHYP Board if you have questions regarding membership.
We will reply as soon as possible if you can participate in the AGM. During the last weeks of April, participants will receive further information. In April, you will also find a more detailed AGM programme on IFHOHYP’s homepage www.ifhohyp.org.

We will sleep at the hostel ”B&B Utrecht City Center”. It is a new youth hostel in the centre of Utrecht, near the canals, the cathedral and the city theatre, in an old, just renovated building from 1870. If you are interested, they have their own website: www.hostelutrecht.nl. You can read the information in English.

The programme will finish on Sunday morning after the breakfast. Those who may stay in Utrecht on Sunday afternoon are welcome to continue their work on IFHOHYP future projects or in AGM working groups.

But remember that we will also have fun! (    

You can always contact us for more information.

Also have a look at the programme of last IFHOHYP AGMs and info about AGM at http://www.ifhohyp.org/php/page.php?page=agm.
WELCOME!

The AGM team,

Natasja Geelen-Rietveld – Lianne de Jonge – Christi Menheere

